

The vision of the Lake Forest School District is to be the model of excellence in education.

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Please be advised that students are allowed to bring hand sanitizer to school for their personal use. There will also be hand sanitizer available throughout each building.

If for any reason your child is **UNABLE** to use hand sanitizer, **you must fill out and sign this form and return in order for your student's teachers to be made aware**.

If your child **is** able to use hand sanitizer, **there is no need to return this form.** Please note that no assistance will be given in the use of hand sanitizer, so please go over how to use it with your child at home.

My child	is NOT able to use hand sanitizer in
(STUDENT NAM	ME)
school. I understand that my child's teachers we not responsible should my child use it at a statio	ill be made aware, and also understand that the school is on in the hallway.
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME (<i>PRINT</i>)	
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE	 DATE

Superintendent

Steven V. Lucas, Ed.D. Central Business Office 5423 Killens Pond Road

Felton, Delaware 19943-9801

Office: 302-284-3020 Ext. 104, Fax: 302-284-5831

Board of Education

Earle Dempsey, President James L. Rau, Vice President Phillip Thomas Sarah Starkey Jordan McCloskey